
Urgent Notice

Regarding posts of Project Assistant and Data entry operator in research project -
"Characterization of women with Premature ovarian insufficiency: FMR1
premutation and other CGG repeats in FMR1 gene":

Due to the large number of applications received, a screening test for the
applicants to these posts will be conducted on 19th April 2022. The venue and time
for the same will be notified soon.

The interview on 13th April, stands cancelled for this reason.

Dr Deepti Goswami
Principal Investigator


